
	
RTOWA MUMBAI/CORR/2020/                                          DATED 26th  July’2020 
 
To 
Shri. P. K. Purwar 
Chairman and Managing Director, MTNL, 
MTNL Corporate Office  
CGO Complex New Delhi 
 
Respected Sir,  
 
SUB:- Retention of Qrs beyond the permissible limit  
REF :- MTNL/CO/GM (HR) /VRS/ NE/ 2016-1017/KW dated 26/06/2020 
 
This Association is thankful for extending the retention of Qrs up to 31/07/2020 to those 
pensioners who were due to vacate the Qrs between 01/03/2020 to 30/06/2020. In this regard 
it is pointed out that Mumbai is still under lock down, many Areas are under containment and 
normalcy seems to be not in near future. Retirees  being senior citizens are strictly not allowed 
to move out. In this environment it is not at all practical for the retirees to find out alternate 
accommodation and to arrange for shifting.  
 
Therefore it is requested that those retirees who are due to vacate Qrs between 
01/03/2020 to 30/11/2020 may be allowed to retain the Qrs up to 31/12/2020 at the rate 
of L.Fee of last month of permissible period.  
 
It is also requested that the license scheme of renting the Qrs may be restored for two 
years from 01/01/2021.  
 

With high regards, 
                                                                                                             Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                
                                                                            (J.S. YADAV)                                                                 
                                                                       Joint General Secretary  
                                                                                                      RTOWA Mumbai. 
Copy to  

1. Sri. Sunil Kumar Chairman of Committee of Functional Directors MTNL 
2. Smt. Meena Chauhan PGM (HR) MTNL Corporate Office  
3. V. Sri Sankar ED MTNL Mumbai. Sir it is requested to take up this issue with 

Corporate Office on priority.             
4. Sri. H.S. Jakhar GM (Admn) MTNL Mumbai.  


